
July 25, 2006 

 

Patrick, 

 

On the State Journal's website, you were asked how you 

would vote on a proposal to amend the Michigan 

Constitution to define life as beginning at 

conception. You said you would vote "no". I thought 

you were pro life. Exactly what is your position on 

abortion? Would you outlaw it? 

 

Another question: What is your position on the use of 

embryonic stem cells in medical research? 

 

If you have position papers on these subjects, please 

email them to me. 

 

Steve Harry 

3125 Tecumseh River Rd 

Lansing, 48906 

323-3897 


